

Principal News

Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful holiday break with your families. 2023 is going to be a great year. Our word of the month this month is passionate. I encourage you to talk to your kids about being passionate in all things they do. Especially when participating in school activities and with school work.

TIGERS ARE PASSIONATE AND STRIVE TO ALWAYS DO THEIR BEST!!

"If you don't love what you do, you won't do it with much conviction or passion."
-Mia Hamm

Reminders

WEATHER ANNOUNCEMENTS: Should inclement weather cause school to be canceled you will receive phone notification from the school district message alert system. You will receive the phone notification on the number you gave us at the beginning of the year; if your number has changed please notify the office.

(Ontact Me

Middle School Office 479-965-7170



479-965-3376



Rachel.fisher@tigersmail.ora

Word of the Month

T.I.G.E.R. P.R.I.D.E.

P-Passionate
Passionate is showing or caused
by strong feelings or a strong
belief.

When you are passionate about something you put in your all.

Quote of the Month
"The most important thing is being passionate about what you're doing and always give it your all.

That is the key to success."

Charlie White

dream begins with a dreamer. O

the strength, the patience, and the passion to reach for the stars to change the world."

-Harriet

Tubman

upcoming Events

January 16th No School MLK Day
January 17-20 MAPS Testing
January 25th County Spelling Bee Hosted at CMS
*Please Remind Your Child to Check the LOST AND FOUND
*Sick~Please notify the office if your child is out sick and remember to get missing work for when they are feeling better.